
 

 

 

Dear family and friends, 

Through our church, Waco First Assembly of God, our family will be joining 
a team on a short term mission trip at the end of June. We will work in 
partnership with the Oklahoma City Dream Center. OKC Dream Center is 
simply amazing! They are reaching, rescuing, and restoring people in the 
inner city of OKC. We will participate in numerous projects including helping 
in the food kitchen, assisting with a children’s bible school, and serving at the 
inner city church services. 

As our support network, we invite you to be part of our trip by supporting us 
through your thoughts and prayers. We are praying for a smooth trip, safety 
for the team and good health during our travels. We pray that our efforts will 
continue to build upon what the Dream Center has already started and been 
working toward for the last 13 years and have a lasting impact on the people 
of OKC. And we’ll find comfort during our trip knowing that you are all 
supporting us! 

If you feel moved to support our cause financially, thank you! In addition to 
our own fees for lodging and food, we are helping to raise funds so that the 
youth group and other members at our church can join us on our trip. We 
want to be sure that all those from our church with a heart for this ministry are 
funded and able to dedicate their time to this mission. Donations are 
considered tax-deductible and can be sent directly to Waco First Assembly. 
Or you can click on the “Give Online” link at the bottom of the church site 
(wacofirstassembly.org) to make an online donation. Be sure to add a note 
that it is for the mission trip. It’s very easy. 

Please let us know if you have any questions! We will be very blessed if you 
choose to be part of this amazing opportunity through prayer or finances. If 
you want to receive updates and photos from us regarding the trip, just let us 
know.  

Thank you and God bless! 

~ The Moehring 5 


